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Matilda Sanders 

From: Matilda Sanders 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2011 10:47 AM 

To: 'Gerard Connolly' 
Subject: RE: Supplemental Filing for Docket No. 110302-WU 

Y 

Good Morning Mr. Connolly, 

This filing was sent to the e-mail at the Clerk site. 

The Commission accepts documents for filing by electronic transmission ("electronic filing" or "e-filing") provided the 
following requirements are met. 

Documents that fail to meet these requirements will not be accepted for electronic filing. 

Filings submitted by electronic transmission must be attached to an e-mail sent to filings@psc.s'tate.R.us. Documents sent 
to any other Commission e-mail address will not be considered filed. 

0 The e-mail message to which the document is attached shall include the following information, in the order listed: 

a. The full name, address, telephone number, and e-mail address of the person responsible for the electronic filing, 
b. The docket number and title if filed in an existing docket, 
c. The name of the party on whose behalf the document is filed, 
d. The total number of pages in each attached document., and 
e. A brief but complete description of each attached document. 

Please see the link below to ensure filings meet the Commission's e-filing requirements: 

Your document will need to be revised and resubmitted to be considered filed. 

Let us know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Matilda Sanders, 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
850-41 3-6770 

From: Gerard Connolly [mailto:gpconnollyjr@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 7:23 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Supplemental Filing for Docket No. 110302-WU 

11/18/2011 
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Good evening, 

Attached is a supplemental filing for the approval of transfer of Raintree Harbor Water System to Raintree Harbor 
Utilities, LLC. This supplemental filing includes an affidavit that the proper notice was mailed to all Raintree Harbor 
water customers and Lake County water companies and governments. I am still waiting on the affidavit from the 
newspaper, so that will be filed once it has been received. Please let me know if you have any questions or need more 
information. Thank you. 

Jerry Connolly 
gDconnollydr@,amail .com 
(352) 602-4 170 

11/18/2011 

- 


